
I strongly urge exempting holders of valid Oregon Concealed Carry Permits from the 
background check provisions proposed in SB 941.  If the person receiving a firearm has 
a valid Oregon permit, he/she would have completed a background check.  If 
subsequent to the issuing of the permit the person is no longer legally entitled to the 
permit, the state should recall the permit.  An alternative would be for the seller to just 
call the appropriate state agency to verify the permit was current and valid, without any 
additional checks. 
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